Superintendent’s Report
November 12, 2015
Board of Education Meeting

·  Financial Audit Report by Barnes Denning, CPA Advisory Firm.
·  American Education Week will be November 16-20, 2015.  In celebration of American Education week we will be delivering cakes to all the schools on Wednesday.  We want to thank all the support staff which includes clerical personnel, transportation, maintenance, technology, custodial and Health Services staff for all they do for our students.  We value our classified staff as an integral part of the educational experience of our students and we want to say Thank You.
· Krista Decker, LSS Director of Assessment – Update on STAR/KPREP.


